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Dr Abroguena’s team held their first diabetes education group in early August.

Staff Identified 10 patients with high A1C levels and the entire Randall staff pitched in to make it a  successful event. We were able to get healthy snacks, goody bags for attending along with certificates signed by Dr. Abroguena which he delivered to each patient. Patients received glucose logs, healthy recipes, and educational material to supplement what was taught in class.
We had a goal of 10 patients and 6 participated, several even brought spouses. The patients LOVED it and were excited for their next group. The next follow-up session will be in 2 months with more patients added to the group. It is a success for the entire Randall team!

(l-r) Alice Eyo, RN, Celia Ortiz,HCA, Loyda Ruiz, front desk supervisor, Ann-Marie Reid-Richardson, Health Center Director, Jackie Collazo, HCA, Mark Pfiffer,IBH, Dr Abroguena,MD 
	


	

	
	
	
	
	

	This is a great example of a team working toward our shared vision:
       Increasing alternative visit types with extended care team members
       Collaboration with the patient on goal setting (and in this case, involving patient’s family!)
       Encourage family member support to manage and achieve health goals
       Utilizing health center and community resources to help patients
       Trusting care teams to try new ideas to best serve patients
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	Within 2 months, the team at Randall will continue to outreach new patients with high A1Cs, continue hosting educational workshop to encourage good health habits and diabetes prevention.  
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PCHC Care Visioning Value Statement:

We promote a culture of engagement where each team member is valued and respected.
We strive for service driven care that is delivered with dignity and compassion.

We are accountable for our mistakes and together celebrate our successes.

We communicate in a way that is clear, respectful, and honest.

We take pride in our work and are committed to improving the health of our communities.

Real People.
Making a difference.




